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Updated Appendix 3A.1  

Wednesday, 10 February 2021 SYDNEY: CBA today announced an Appendix 3A.1 Notice of 

Dividend/Distribution, which included an error at Question 4A.8 ‘Will DRP Securities be a new issue?’. 

The answer to this question should have been ‘No’.  Accordingly, Question 4A.8a is ‘Not applicable’.  

 

  

The release of this announcement was authorised by Kristy Huxtable, Company Secretary. 
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